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Permanent Mission of Samoa to the United Nations

685 Third Avenue Ph:(212) 599-6196
11t Floor, Suite 1102 Fax:(212}599-0797
New York, N.Y 10017 File Code:

Email: samoanymission@outlook.com

6 October 2023

Ms. Paula Narvaez
President of ECOSOC

Dear Ms. Narvaez,

Confirmation of Samoa to Present
its Third Voluntary National Review during the High-Level Political Forum (HLPF) in July 2024

We write with reference to your letter of 31 July 2023 regarding the Voluntary National Reviews
(VNRs) to be conducted at the July 2024 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development. In this
regard, we convey the Government of Samoa’s interest in presenting its Third Voluntary Review.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our Office or Mrs. Matilda
Bartley, Deputy Permanent Representative at matilda@samoanymission.ws.
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Fatumanava-o-Upolu LIl Dr. Pa’olelei Luteru
Permanent Representative




